January 2014 RSC Meeting Minutes

01/12/2014 @ TJ's Nightlife

Officers Present: Clark Jones, President Bill Mears, Secretary
Donna Robertson, Vice President Rob Stone, Sergeant-at-Arms

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Rob Stone, Sergeant-at-Arms.
Secretary: there were no minutes or reports to approve from previous meetings.
Treasurer: financial responsibility is being transitioned from 2013 Treasurer to 2014 Treasurer.

Committee Reports: members wishing to lead or support any of the RSC committees for 2014 are asked to

contact any Board Member.
Old Business: No unfinished business.
New Business:

e Donna Robertson reported that the RSC has SOS cards to sell @ $30/ea.

o Hospice CFTD is still in need of volunteers in all areas. Please contact Margaret Griffin for
information.

e Bill Mears and Patti Battle are co-chairing a committee reviewing our club by-laws. Please contact
either one of them if you would like to participate in this project.

e Monthly recognition: Ray and Joni Hall, Dan and Fonda Notch. Don Bunn and Debbie Peterson,
Ronnie McMannen, Ronn Knott and Jimmy Pierce.
e Door Prize for January meeting = SOS card.

e 1°"time guests and/or new members presented by a current member will be admitted to monthly
social/meeting @ no charge.

e The Treasurer position on the Board is open, please contact Clark Jones if interested in the position.

e The following Shag Clubs were represented at the meeting: Atlantic Beach, Bass Lake, Chatham Area
Shag Association, Eastern Carolina, Elizabeth City, Eno River, River City and Southside Shaggers
(Blackstone VA).

e Birthdays for the month of January were announced and invited to the traditional “dance”.

e The February social/meeting is scheduled for February 16™ with our annual Chili Cook-Off. All
members are encouraged to participate and bring your favorite chili dish. We are challenging any
Shag Club to bring their best chef(s) to our event, as well as supporting club members to cheer them
on. $$SS prizes will be given to 1 and 2 place winners. Side items for the chili, i.e. cheese, chips,
hot sauce, sour cream, and Rolaids { will be provided. Members may bring a dessert. Please contact
Bill Mears for information and RSVP to Bill via the RCS website if you plan to participate.

The Business Meeting was adjourned @ 6:30 pm. Attendees returned to an open dance floor and
continued to enjoy “munchies” and desserts provided by the RSC.

Bill Mears, Secretary
Raleigh Shag Club



